Notice to Contractors
Invitation for Bids

Regional School Unit No. 56 is conducting a competitive bid process for a new School Bus Garage/Service
building. Bids will be opened and read aloud by the Bid Administrator at 3:00 pm on March 27, 2023.

The project consists of a new Pre-Engineered Metal Building (PEMB) of approximately 3,200 square foot
footprint. Work includes a new concrete foundation system, a Pre-Engineered metal framed building shell
system, wood framed interior mezzanine and interior partitions, an ADA compliant toilet room, ceiling
and floor finishes, doors and hardware as well as new mechanical, electrical, and site work. The project
is subject to voter approval in June 2023.

The detailed Notice to Contractors can be found on the Bureau of General Services website:
https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities.



